
21/01/2021 

MR Richard Harper 
37 BEACONSFIELD ST 
NEWPORT NSW 2106 
richarh0038@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1639 - 158 Crescent Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Thank you Kelsey Wilkes for the notification on DA2020/1639. 
As a neighbour opposite we support the proposed seawall construction as it will not only 
provide safe access and stop erosion but enhance the view we look out upon.
We especially support the proposed parallel oriented berthing area of only 4 m wide which will 
minimise impact on navigation at our end of Old Mangrove bay. Many Thanks , Richard Harper 
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